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TRAFFIC FLOW ROUTINE 

Effective March 17, 2014 

1. The GREY loop to the right is now a one-way driving route. Come in from 
Warden, follow the route closest to the school, pause at “Kiss and Ride”, then 
continue south and around the loop to exit. Do not enter the bus loop (the 
green loop below). Buses will be entering the same way so do not block the 
route. 

2. “Kiss and Ride” - stop in front of the school, have students exit on curbside 
only. Parents who leave their cars in the Kiss and Ride lane will be 
ticketed as this is a FIRE ROUTE. 

3. Students may enter through the front door or walk to the back. If they come 
in through the front doors, grades 1-8 should go immediately outside to yard 
via the junior doors.   Kindergarten children may proceed to the class and 
then outside to their yard. They can do this independently—parents are 
asked not to be walking them to class anymore.  
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PLEASE BE ADVISED! 

Staff from the Fire Department and the Bylaws Department of 
Whitchurch-Stouffville will be monitoring the parking lot and issuing 

tickets when necessary. Please abide by the rules.  


